
Thank you so much for honoring IM and Humanium metal with the One Wish award. We strongly 
believe in the Humanium metal project and see it as one of the most innovative ideas at the 
moment. We have many years of experience of working in development collaboration, humanitarian 
aid, and have seen the devastating effects of armed violence. 

 We have our expertise. In order for this project to further develop we have identified a number of 
thresholds where your advice is highly appreciated and needed – what we really need – AND WISH 
FOR – in order for this project to take off is your knowledge and expertise in areas such as the 
sourcing of materials, how to calculate and secure the industrial production process of the metal 
itself, coordinating sales and marketing efforts and also the opportunity to secure more long term 
collaborations for the future. 

 And, of course we are also interested in a dialogue regarding the purchase of the metal itself. Our 
wish and hope now is that you will want to join hands with us, and also to connect us with other 
potential partners, in contributing to the reduction and spread of illegal firearms, in order to end 
armed violence which is crucial to sustainable development at large and sustainable development 
goal 16 more in particular. 

 So our very specific “one wish” is therefore that we join hands and together secure all the important 
parts of the value chain.  
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